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LESSONS IN LOVE BY BILL & KAREN VANCE

We agreed to contribute to the articles 
on marriage in the February bulletin 
before actually reading what was 
wanted, and that was, “Share your  
love story.” 
Well we have been married for almost 64 years and 
our love story would have to be very long, and could 
be slightly tedious for the reader, and maybe also 
for the writers (us). So instead, we’ve decided to 
share a few lessons that we have learned during the 
past 64 years. 

Marriage is made up of mountains and valleys. Just 
when you think you will be a permanent resident 
at the top of the mountain, you slide down into a 
valley. Luckily your experiences on the mountains 
help you get through the valleys.

Good communication is key to a successful 
marriage. A few lessons we’ve learned, sometimes 
the hard way, are the following:

•	 It is not so much what you say, but how you say it.

•	 Don’t underestimate the power of a compliment  
or the damage of continual criticism.

•	 Don’t procrastinate having difficult conversations. 
Waiting just makes the problems fester.

•	 Affirm each other’s strengths. Ignore their flaws.

•The time for a serious conversation is not when 
you are tired. A good night’s sleep often can turn 
things around.

Keep priorities straight: God, spouse, children, job 
or hobbies. If these are out of order, your marriage 
is out of order.

Two things you should be able to share with your 
spouse are prayer and laughter. The prayer part 
might feel uncomfortable at first, but give it time 
and effort and it will grow. The old adage “laughter 
is the best medicine” can be very true.

Traditions are treasures. Every family’s traditions 
are different, but they can be like glue that holds 
the family together.

There is no such thing as a perfect marriage, but 
whether you have been married one year, twenty 
five years, or sixty four years there is always 
something you can do to make it better. Yes, we are 
still reading “How to Improve Your Marriage” books.

Marriages have to be fed and what we discovered 
that fed ours is faith, family, friends and fun. 

Our parish has played an essential role in the 
nourishment of our marriage. We joined this parish 
in 1964 and we both have been active in numerous 
organizations and ministries that have helped 
us grow in our faith. We feel the greatest gift we 
receive from the parish is the opportunity to go to 
mass and receive the Eucharist daily.

No one prepares you for the retirement or 
“growing old” season of life. We feel incredibly 
blessed that we have each other to navigate these 
challenging years together with God’s help.

About the Authors
Bill and Karen Vance have been married since 1961. 
They have 7 children and 20 grandchildren. Bill was 
a system analyst for Sears Roebucks. Karen taught 
at Queen of the Rosary School for 25 years. They 
have been members of the parish since 1964.

Over the years they have been involved in many 
organizations and ministries. Karen’s favorite was 
preparing second graders and their families for 
First Communion. Bill’s favorite was driving people 
to doctor’s appointments and being a communion 
minister at the hospital and hospice. 

Currently, Bill serves as a Lector and part of the 
Finance Council, heping to count the offertory 
on Mondays. Karen is an  Extraordinary Minister 
of Communion for the parish and active in the 
Ministry of Care, bring the Eucharist and the loving 
presence of Christ to the sick and homebound in 
our parish.
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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

February 22/23

Mass Time Lector Extraordinary Ministers

5:00pm Bob Lester Linda Fink 
Rich Bellis 
Ron Mattey

8:00am Kevin Colgan Ray Bauer 
Elizabeth Luong 
Judi Necek

9:15am Joe Wozniak Deacon Jerry  
VickiLynn Gilman 
Vicky Lucki

10:30am Jim Styka Carol Styka 
Norene Koziatek 
Larry Zabinski

LITURGICAL MINISTERS

MASS INTENTIONS
Monday 
8:15am (SJE)

February 17 
+ Ken Krzywicki

Tuesday 
8:15am (QR)

February 18 
Fr. Louis Mboe & Parish

Wednesday 
8:15am (SJE)

February 19 
+ Dr. Gary Ochwat

Thursday 
8:15am (QR)

February 20 
+Regina & Leon Raslavicius

Friday 
8:15am (SJE)

February 21 
Kim O’Connor , + Ricardo Amarra,  
+ Romeo M. Casiple

Saturday 
8:15am (QR)

5:00pm (SJE)

February 22 
+ Peter & Dorothy Shianna

For the people of the parish

Sunday 
8:00am (QR)

9:15am (SJE)

10:30am (QR)

February 23 
+ Marcelina Mercado Luis

+ Tony & Elena DiCrescenzo

+ Felix & Josephine Zabinski,  
+ Kazimir & Anna Rozewicki, 
+ Frank Castillo, + Diane Schuldt

MINISTRY & EVENTS
7:45am 
8:00am 
8:45am 
2-5:00pm

Mon-Sat: Morning Prayer (Tele or App) 
Mon-Sat: Divine Mercy Prior to Mass 
Mon-Sat: Rosary Follows Mass 
Tue-Fri: Teen Center Hours

Monday 
6:30pm 
7:00pm

February 17 
Youth Ministry (Victory Centre) 
AFC Family Holy Hour (QR)

Tuesday 
7:00pm

February 18 
Rosary Group (SJE) 
Choir Rehearsal (QR)

Wednesday 
8:15am 
3:00pm 
7:00pm 
 
7:30pm

February 19 
Adoration begins with daily Mass (SJE) 
Divine Mercy Prayer (SJE) 
Confessions (SJE) 
Bell Choir Practice (QR) 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Thursday 
7:00pm

February 20 
Adult Education (SJE Rooms 11/12) 
Parish Council Exec (SJE Shea Hall)

Friday 
7:30pm

February 21 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Saturday 
8:15am 
12:00pm

February 22 
Adoration begins with daily Mass (QR)
Reconciliation (QR)

Sunday 
9:15am 
6:00pm

February 23 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word (SJE) 
OCIA (Virtual)

SICK RELATIVES AND FRIENDS

Bonnie Costa, Helene Dvorak, James Edfor, Marilyn Foss, Tam-
era Garrity, Eileen Gascon, Fran Gascon, Sandy Gran, Bobbye 
Knief, Gordon & Carol Lah, Kim O’Connor, Randy Olsen, Bill  
Piscitello, John Schneider, Anne Schmid, Daniel Showalter, 
Irene Steck, Mary Beth Tomaso, Jackie Vrtis, Wermuth family, 
Marge Yackem, Fay Zalecki, Jenny & Baby Lily, Baby Zoe

Please contact the parish office at (847) 979-0901 to continue to have 
sick relatives or friends included here.

GRANT UNTO THEM ETERNAL REST

May God bless them and keep them... 
Brent Lindorfer

Please pray for lives lost to violence and natural disasters.
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DON’T MISS OUT!
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FAMILY RESOURCES & EVENTS
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PARISH SCHOOL—QUEEN OF THE ROSARY SCHOOL
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STEWARDSHIP REPORT PARISH DIRECTORY

Weekly Offertory February 9, 2025 $8,861.00

2025 Annual Catholic Appeal Pledges 
(You should have received mail-in 
envelopes. Commitment weekend is 
2/23/25. Thanks for your generosity!)

$

Your Stewardship Treasure returned to God for the 
support of our Parish ministries and His Church.

Thank you for your generosity.

Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Parish
Fr. Dan Folwaczny, Pastor 
x1010; go.oncehub.com/frdan; frdan@olbsegv.org

Fr. Paul Àdajà, Associate Pastor 
x1009; frpaul@olbsegv.org

Mr. Jerry Szostak, Permanent Deacon 
x1008; dcnjerry@olbsegv.org

Worship Sites
Queen of the Rosary Church (QR) 
750 W. Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

St. Julian Eymard Church (SJE) 
601 Biesterfield Road, Elk Grove Village 
Office Hours 
M/W 9am-5pm; Tu/Th 10am-6pm; F 9am-Noon

OLBSEGV.org | (847) 979-0901 | info@olbsegv.org

School
Queen of the Rosary School 
690 Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

Mr. Ryan Andersen, Principal 
randersen@qrcougars.org

QRSchool.org | (847) 437-3322

Parish Staff
Matt Ellefson, Maintenance 
mellefson@qrcougars.org

Scott Kennelly, Maintenance 
x1005; scott@olbsegv.org

John Maher, Operations Director 
x1012; john@olbsegv.org

Mary McKenzie, Office Manager 
x1001; mary@olbsegv.org

Brian Michalski, Pastoral Minister 
x1007; brian@olbsegv.org

Mary Ellen Ottenstein, Communications 
x1007; maryellen@olbsegv.org

Carol Uhlarik, Catechetical Leader 
x1004; carol@olbsegv.org

Paul Van Lysebettens (Mr. Van), Music Director & 
Youth Minister; x1006; MrVan@olbsegv.org
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BONUS FEATURE: LOOKING AHEAD
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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